
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

November 12, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Robin DeLaBarre 
Office of Nuclear Energy, 
Safety & Security Affairs, Room 3320 HST 
Bureau of International Security 
  & Nonproliferation 
U.S. Department of State 
2201 C Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20520 
 
Dear Mr. DeLaBarre: 
 
Enclosed is an application (XSNM3747/01), dated November 5, 2014, received by the U.S. 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, from AREVA Inc. requesting an amendment to its existing 
license XSNM3747.   
 
The purpose of the amendment is to extend the expiration date from December 31, 2014, to 
December 31, 2016. 
 
Since there are no changes to the terms and conditions of the existing license being requested, 
our office is processing this as a minor amendment.  Therefore, the NRC intends to issue the 
license after the required 30-day review period. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
       /RA/ 
 
      Brooke G. Smith, Branch Chief 
      Export Controls and International Organizations 
      Office of International Programs 
 
Enclosure: 
Application Dated 11/05/2014 
XSNM3747/01 - Japan 
Docket Number 11006110 
 
cc w/enclosure: 
O. Bukharin, NRC/NSIR   Foreign Obligations, NRC/NMSS 
R. Goorevich, DOE/NNSA   K. Strangis, DOE/NNSA 
P. Dessaules, DOE/NMMSS   J. Norles, DOE/NNSA 
C. Baugues, DHS/CBP   S. Clagett, DOC 
E. Sauls, DTRA    D. Reinholz, CNSC  
CNSC 
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